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Since its foundation in Kyoto, ROHM has been growing steadily as 

a semiconductor manufacturer and in April 2007, the Company 

reached an important milestone of the 50th anniversary.

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to our stakeholders 

such as our customers who acknowledged our products, our 

employees who shared pleasures and pains, our local communities 

that supported us, and, above all, our shareholders who patronized 

us over the years.

It is my strong intent to live up to the shareholders’ expectations

by continuing our utmost efforts to further improve our business 

performance.

In this respect, your continued support and guidance would be

greatly appreciated.
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